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Oice Memoranaum

DATE: November 23, 2020

TO: Chris Mattingly, Director of Utilities
Kathryn Walker, City Attorney
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FROM: Brenda Hall, City Clerk
SUBJECT: Claim from Greer Schooler

I am in receipt of a claim from Greer Schooler in the amount of $6,493.31 for
damages to his vehicle due to his claim that on November 17, 2020, he was
moving forward at a green light at the intersection of Interstate Drive and East
Robinson Street when a City vehicle ran a red light striking his vehicle.
According to the accident report, Mr. Clinton Satterwhite with the Water
Treatment Plant, ran a red light at Interstate Drive and East Robinson Street
mtersection colliding with Mr. Schooler’s vehicle. Mr. Schooler’s vehicle is not
drivable and had to be towed so he is submitting one estimate and will also be
submitting an additional claim for rental car expenses once his vehicle is repaired.
I have requested a copy of the vehicle title, which I will forward to your office
upon receipt.

Chris, I would appreciate your checking with your staff regarding verification of the
problem. Please report your findings by written memorandum to me with a copy to

Kathryn.

Kathryn, if it is determined the City has liability in this matter, please signify by
writing a report of your recommendations in order that we may schedule this claim
as an agenda item.
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